
Bulletin update 07/03/24 – Account codes 
 
There has been a delay to the chart of accounts mapping dashboard. The FIP team are hoping to 
have this live soon and will update everyone as soon as it is available. 
  
We are receiving a number of requests for visibility of codes; could I kindly ask that if you have an 
URGENT need for visibility of a code please direct this to the financeproject@st-andrews.ac.uk so 
that we can manage requests accordingly. Otherwise, we would appreciate if you could hold off until 
the dashboard is available.  
 

mailto:financeproject@st-andrews.ac.uk

